As we close out this year, I have a favor to ask, right now, we are fortunate to have these AFCSP funds available to us.  However, we never know from year to year if the dollars will continue or how much we will be granted.  What I am asking from the families that I am working with is a testimonial, a few sentences from each family sharing what having these funds available meant to them.  

These testimonies are used in two different ways:
1. If we ever need to fight for these dollars, I can show the state what the funds were used for but the testimony's provided by the families will speak much louder than any statistics I provide and
2. To help us promote the available programs to our community.  

Would you provide me with a few sentences as to how this money has helped your family?  What does it mean to have these funds available for your use?  

If you prefer to stay anyomous, please "sign" the testimony with your initials.  If we are able to use your testimony for the above reasons, please share that I have your permission to do so. 

The testimonies families provide will be timeless and will help me speak for you and families like yours should we ever need to advocate for these dollars.  A picture of your family with the testimony would be nice too. This allows people the ability to put faces with the names.  

Testimony’s can be mailed or dropped off to the office (ADRC 300 S. Adams St., Green Bay, WI 54301), emailed to me at Teri.Bradford@browncountywi.gov or faxed to 448 4306.

